
League of Women Voters of Pullman Observer Report 

 

Name of Agency:  Pullman Arts Commission    Date:  November 12, 2019 
 
Observer Reporting:  Uta Hutnak Length of Meeting: 1 hour 
 
Members Present:  Jeri Harris  Joanna Bailey – member ex officio 
   Judy Dunn  Lori Lewis 
   Brady Boone 
   John Rich  
    
Others Present (i.e., media, public): Brandon Burch, prospective commissioner 
 
 
1)      The commissioners need to start thinking about next year’s ArtFest. Joanna talked to the band “In the 
Pocket” and they are interested in performing. Jeri also heard from a WSU music faculty who would like the 
exposure for the students in the community. 
 
2) Discussion of the applications to join the PAC. John and Brady had interviewed Gail Segal and 
enthusiastically recommend her for the position. A motion to send the application to the Mayor and City 
Council for approval passed. 
 
3) Judy asked about where the PAC is regarding the utility boxes project. PAC should look at some boxes 
to cover to be unveiled at ArtFest.  
 
There are a number of art pieces stored at the Library that could be used for a fundraiser, maybe in January. 
Jeri is concerned that the PAC will be overextended to take this on at this time and it was decided to wait until 
next year and focus on ArtFest for now. 
 
 
The commissioners are anxious to add more members and begin planning for 2020 ArtFest. There were no 
decisions made that require League support or action. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
  


